Dean of Finance
Financial Report
Fiscal Year 2020 - 21
Dear Brothers and Sisters,
While much of the activity of CSL has been muted by the restrictions of COVID, much creative work has also been done with the online services, the book club and good old email.  Members have responded well to all the changes and I am pleased at the response to pledging.
Attached is the mid-year report for July 1, 2020 to December 31, 2020.  Regular income was steady but expenses were low since there has not been a  Convocation.  The amount spent on communications continues to grow which is an important investment in the community and appreciated by all.
As noted in the September report, the community received a generous gift totaling $114,360 from Brother Basil, our former Abbot, after his death on March 3, 2019.  Along with the $133,000 already in investments, the community is in a solid financial situation and the Finance Committee is currently working with the Abbot on a business plan.  We want to best manage the funds to better serve our Brothers and Sisters in the community, our home churches and our brothers and sisters in the wider world.  Attached is also a Statement of Financial Position.
In September, members were invited to pledge their financial contribution to the community for the remainder of 2020-21.  We had emphasized every member pledging some amount, no matter how small or volunteering to help on one of the committees.   It is important that every member has this sense of truly being a contributing part of the community.  The response to the request for pledges has been good with pledges totaling $28,202, which represents 82% of the membership.  A few members have still not made a pledge or volunteered to help with the work of the community.  We would like to achieve 100% of the membership contributing to the community in some way.
Submitted January 16, 2021
Sr. Toni Sylvester, OSB								
Dean of Finance
